
 

 

 
 

 
 
17 January 2018 
 

Dear Parent or Carer 
 

RE: Hertfordshire Apprenticeship Show 7 March 2018 
 

On Wednesday 7 March, we are offering Year 13 students, who are interested in applying for an 
Apprenticeship after completing 6th Form, the opportunity to go to the Hertfordshire Apprenticeship Show 
at the University of Hertfordshire. 
 

Employers from all over Hertfordshire will showcase their apprenticeship vacancies and offer advice and 
guidance to those interested in pursuing an apprenticeship.  The event will also include a presentation on 
Degree Apprenticeships which can be studied at Hertfordshire University. This is a fantastic opportunity to 
learn more about apprenticeships and see what industry has to offer in Hertfordshire. There will be a range 
of workshops running throughout the event to help students plan their future. 
 

We believe this event will help students to make an informed decision about apprenticeship opportunities 
and for this reason we are running the event at no cost to parents or students. 
 

On the day students should attend school as normal and meet in Reception for 3.35pm.  They will be 
transported to the event on the school minibus.  We will return to the school site by 7.30pm. 
  
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to get in touch at the school. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Martin Young 
Head of Sixth Form 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return this slip to Student Services by Friday 2 February 2018 - 
Hertfordshire Apprenticeship Show 7 March 2018 

 

Student name: ………………………………………………………………………………   Form: ……………………….. 
 

I agree to my son/daughter taking part in the above trip.    
 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………..........................  Date: ………………………… 
                                         (Parent/Carer) 
 

Emergency Contact No. ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 


